Meeting Notes – Jan. 25, 2022

The LaFayette Rotary Club met on Tuesday, Jan. 25, 22.  We were honored to have as our guest our Assistant Governor, Larry Bates.  Larry spoke a few words of encouragement to the club and then fellow Rotarian Mac Tucker presented the program.  Mac spoke to us about zoning ordinances.  He gave us a zoning map of LaFayette, which included the historical preservation zone.  The zoning ordinance and map were last updated in 2003.  We were able to identify each of the buildings within that zone, even if the buildings are no longer there.  Mac also pointed out some discrepancies, such as newer buildings being included within that zone and older buildings being excluded.

The Historical Preservation Board has been mostly inactive for the last 18 years, until recently.  The plan is in the coming months to establish new guidelines for designating buildings as historical, allowable renovations and when destruction can occur.  The board is comprised of five members, all of whom must be city residents.  Two of the members must be local business owners.
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